DAIMLERCHRYSLER

To:  pat Wallace - Faxs 202-366-7882
From: Steve Speth Date: April 29, 2005
Re:  Follow-up notifications Pages: |

cC:

O Urgent O For Review O Please Comment O Please Reply [J Piease Recycle

During the month of April 2005, DaimlerChrysler Corporation mailed follow-up
recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the following recalis:

NTHSA# DaimlerChrysler # Mail Date

04V185 D20 04/15/05
04V386 D37 04/15/05
04V481 D45 04/15/05
04V047 D04 04r28/05
04V111 D09 04/28/05
04V099 D12 04/28/0S
04V112 D13 04/28/05
04V336 D32 04/28/05
04V021 C45 04/28/05
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